
 
 

 

January 17, 2020 

 

To:  All Bidders 

Subject: Cancellation of Tender  

RFP Ref. No: RFP/UNDP/048/2019  

Long Term Agreement for Hotel Services in Nusa Tenggara Barat & Sulawesi 

Tengah 

 

Notice is hereby given to all Bidders that UNDP has cancelled the above referenced Request 

for Quotation (RFQ) due to unavoidable circumstances.   

We highly appreciate the time and effort it took in preparing your bid response and apologizes 

for any inconveniences this may have caused. 

We encourage you to participate in the future business opportunities.   

 


